
 

 

 

           
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 23rd February 2024 
 

Year 5 Llandudno Residential Visit June 2024 
 

Dear Parent/carer, 
 
We are excited to share details of the annual overnight residential to North Wales for our Year 5 
children which has been arranged for week commencing 3rd June 2024. All four classes will attend 
the trip on different days and each will stay for one night returning to school the next day in time 
for the end of the school day. Class 18 will be visiting on Monday 3rd June, Class 19 on Tuesday 4th 
June, Class 20 on Wednesday 5th June and finally Class 21 on Thursday 6th June.  
 
The cost of this trip is £90 and is fully inclusive of accommodation at the Llandudno Hostel for 
Schools, a trip to the Welsh Mountain Zoo, including an educational workshop on habitats and 
adaptations, a tram ride up the Great Orme, a visit to the Great Orme Mines, breakfast, lunch and an 
evening meal at the hostel, an evening meal to McDonalds and lots of fun at the seaside! A packed 
lunch will be required on the day they leave in a named disposable bag, and we ask that they contain 
no nuts, sweets, glass bottles or fizzy drinks. The cost of the trip can be paid in instalments and must 
be paid online via Parentmail (We are a cashless school, however if you have any issues paying 
online, please contact the school office to discuss alternative arrangements).  
 
To secure a place for your child, please complete the return slip below and send it back to school by 
Friday 8th March and pay a non-returnable deposit of £10.00. This is non-negotiable and we cannot 
accept any slip after this date. By returning the slip and deposit, you are committing to accepting a 
place for your child and making full payment by Friday 24th May 2024. Payments can be made 
online via Parent Mail. This residential is classed as an optional extra, part of which is outside 
of school hours, therefore school will require full payment for this trip. Please remember that 
forms will not be taken after Friday 8th March. This is without exception.  
 
Full Terms and Conditions for the payments of educational visits can be found on the school website. 
https://www.chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk/about-us/school-policies  
Parent consent for a visit must be received in school before the deadline for any educational visits 
and residentials. For the purposes of effective planning, any late submissions cannot be 
considered after the deadline stated. 
 
If your child requires any medication whilst on the trip, please complete our ‘Administered Medication 
Form’ which is available from the school office, and it will need to be handed to class teacher 14 days 
prior to the trip. Further information and final details of the trip will be shared closer to the date, 
however, please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hannah Hackett 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 

https://www.chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk/about-us/school-policies


 

 

 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Llandudno Year 5 2024 
 
 
I give permission for   ____________________________ in Class _________ to attend the  
 
Llandudno residential trip during June 2024 and I have paid a £10 non-refundable deposit 
via Parentmail. 
 
  
I understand that full payment of £90 for the trip must be made by Friday 24th  May 2024. 
 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________   Date ____________________ 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


